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CRITERIA:
Standard &

Performance Indicator

1
Does Not Meet the

Standard

2
Partially Meets Standard

3
Meets Standard

4
Exceeds Standard

Rhythm

A1, A2, B1

The beat is usually erratic
and rhythms are seldom

accurate, detracting
significantly from the
overall performance.

The beat is somewhat
erratic. Some rhythms are

accurate. Frequent or
repeated duration errors.

Rhythm problems
occasionally detract from
the overall performance.

The beat is secure and the
rhythms are mostly

accurate. There are a few
duration errors, but these do
not detract from the overall

performance.

The beat is secure and the
rhythms are accurate for the
style of music being played

Note Accuracy

A2

Wrong notes consistently
detract from the
performance.

A few inaccurate notes are
played, detracting

somewhat from the overall
performance.

An occasional inaccurate
note is played, but does not

detract from overall
performance.

Notes are consistently
accurate.

Composition

B2, C1

The composition was not
complete, and very

difficult to read. Under
half of the required

elements were included.

The composition was very
basic and somewhat legible
to read. At least half of the

required elements were
included.

The composition was
somewhat creative and

legible. Most of the required
elements were included.

The composition was very
creative, easy to read, and

included all required
elements.
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Technique

B1

Basic problems exist with
technique. Good

technique is hardly ever
demonstrated.

Technical facility is good
most of the time. Correct
technique is demonstrated

most of the time.

Coordination, accuracy, and
flexibility are very good.
Demonstrates excellent

knowledge and command of
technique.

Coordination, accuracy, and
flexibility are excellent.
Demonstrates thorough

knowledge of command of
technique.

Expression and Style

B1

Rarely demonstrates
expression and style. Just

plays the notes.

Sometimes performs with
nuance and style that is
indicated in the score or
which is suggested by

instructor or peer.

Typically performs with
nuance and style that is
indicated in the score or
which is suggested by

instructor or peer.

Performs with a creative
nuance and style in response

to the score and limited
coaching.


